
Dear BCSGA Board,  

I am writing to formally resign from my position as a 
senator of BCSGA. I am excited to share that I will be 
transitioning into a new role within the student 
government, where I hope to contribute in new ways. 

Serving as a senator has been a rewarding experience, and 
I am grateful for the support and opportunities I’ve 
experienced during my time. I look forward to applying 
what I’ve learned in my new position and continuing to 
advocate for our student body. 

Thank you for your understanding, and I am eager to 
embark on this new chapter with the board. 

Sincerely, 

Sara Pogue  


